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17th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

End Of Term Letter 

 

As school closes for the Christmas Holiday, the whole Cedar team wishes you, your families and friends all 

of the very best and every happiness for Christmas and the New Year. 

 

As we are all so aware, these are very difficult times for everybody.  The news about Covid-19 in recent days 

is challenging and we wish everybody a safe time over the festive period. 

 

Thank you for all of your on-going support and understanding for all that we do at school.  This makes such 

a positive difference and is hugely appreciated.  Your children are delightful and it is a joy for us to work with 

them each day. 

 

If any child was to test positive for Covid-19 over the holiday, please can we ask you to let us know by 

contacting 07843858769.  Please note that the phone may not be answered but, if you leave your name, 

contact details and a message, we will get back to you.  Thank you.  Clearly, we very much hope that this 

does not happen for anyone but a reminder that the new national legislation for anyone who tests positive 

or who is a close contact is: 

 

 Those who test positive or develop symptoms must self-isolate. 

 Unvaccinated adults must self-isolate for 10 days if they are a contact of someone with COVID-19. 

 Adults who are fully vaccinated – and children under the age of eighteen and a half whether or not 

they are vaccinated – who are identified as a contact of someone with COVID-19 (whether Omicron 

or not) must take an NHS rapid lateral flow test every day for 7 days to help slow the spread of COVID-

19.  

 An adult who is fully vaccinated, or a child under the age of eighteen and a half, does not need to 

self-isolate but should continue to exercise caution when outside of their household if they are a 

close contact of someone with COVID-19. 

 



 

 
A reminder the children will return to school for the beginning of the new term on Thursday 6th January 

2022.  We will look forward to welcoming everybody back on that day! 

 

Please can I ask all parents/carers to check emails in the last few days of the holidays in case there are any 

Covid-19 related national or local updates.  We would also publish these on the home page of our website.  

Thank you! 

 

Thank you, again, for your amazing support! 

 

Enjoy; keep safe! 

 
 

 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher  


